
 

 
In March 2022, Ross Solutions Projects (RSP) 
completed an extensive car park surfacing 
and line marking project at a block of 
residential flats in Finchley, North London.  
 
As is often the case with this type of external 
property upgrade, the work had to be 
finished within a short timescale. What is 
more, there were the added challenges of 
laying tarmac and carrying out line marking 
when the facility was still being used by 
residents and their visitors. 
 



 

Tarmac is an extremely 
reliable car park 
surfacing material 
which can withstand all 
kinds of weather and 
load bearing conditions. 
Given the tight 
schedule that the RSP 
team was working to, 
the fact that it is 
relatively quick and 
easy to install made it 
the ideal choice for this 
project compared to 
other commonly used 
surfacing materials. 
 

 
RSP is a highly experienced road marking contractor and we have 
worked on projects to make both urban and rural roads safer 
throughout London and the Home Counties. This same specialist 
expertise has also been applied to vehicle parking areas and in fact 
the project for this client had come about through a 
recommendation from the management of another block of flats in 
Finchley, where we had carried out a similar car park upgrade. 

 
When surface areas had been laid, our skilled car park line marking 
team provided the double yellow lines for access routes and the 
dividing lines and numbering for the allocated parking spaces for the 
property’s residents. In spite of the challenge of working in a car park 
that was in continual use, this entire car park surfacing and line 



 

marking project was successfully completed on time and within the 
agreed budget.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are also pleased to report that the client, the building’s residents 
and their visitors are very happy with the result! 

 


